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School of Medicine and Surgery 

Admission to years subsequent the first 

Academic Year 2022/23 

Single cycle degree course in Medicine and Surgery 
 

 

As published on the admission notice to years subsequent to the first and on the regulation for the 

recognition of credits, if the number of candidates eligible for subsequent years exceeds the number 

of places available in a given year, a ranking list will be drawn up, using an admission test regulated 

by a specific notice. 

 

There is 1 available seat for 4th year of the single cycle degree course in Medicine and Surgery, the 

admissible candidates are 2. 

 

No seats are available for 2nd and 3rd year. 

 

The list of candidates eligible for the test for the transfer at the single cycle degree course in 

Medicine and Surgery on 29/09/2022, at 12.00 noon, is published as stated on the Call for 

admissions to years subsequent to the first: www.unipd.it/ammissioni-medicine-surgery.  

 

An email has been sent to all the candidates admitted to the test. 

 

In the list, you will find the number of the document for the credits recognition (delibera) associated 

to your profile instead of your name and surname, as in the following example (circled in red): 

 

 
 

Credit recognition number of candidates admitted to take the test  

to access 4th year 

202200060692 

202200058911 

 

http://www.unipd.it/ammissioni-medicine-surgery

